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The European chapter of the FFA's Next Generation in Fund Finance ("NGFF") is pleased to
host its fourth event in London — an exclusive Charity Problem-Solving and Networking Event —
on September 5 from 8:30 a.m. to 12 noon.

The event will be an opportunity for NGFF members to give back to the local community by
solving a problem that the charity Career Ready is facing. The attendees will work in teams to
come up with solutions and will present their ideas to the charity and a panel of senior fund
finance professionals. Career Ready is a UK-wide charity that links employers with schools to
open up the world of work to young people.

Location details are below:

Citi (3rd Floor)

5-7 Carlton Gardens

St. James's (off Pall Mall)
London

For more information or to register, please click here.
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